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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To the Secretary of the U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission:

In regards to the proposed leverage restrictions that you are trying to impose on the American people, I
would like to state that my opinion is to leave it as is. Each and every trader should have the choice to
make his or her own decision about the risks they wish to take.. I feel you could possibly make better
use of your time by advising the Obama admistration to think more carefully about the bravado
statements made that have affected the market in a serious manner just today.

Thanks for your time, and NO THANKS for any more regulation.

Ricco Tumminello

RIN 3038-AC61


